SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE

Question No. 55

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 2010:

Have there been further redundancies taken by AFP personnel since the last estimates hearing of
8 February 2010?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

Between 8 February and 4 June 2010 the AFP has approved six voluntary redundancies.



